
 

 

 

 
 
  
January 2023 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
It’s time for our 17th annual TOUCH-A-TRUCK®, where children have the chance 
to get behind the wheels of their favorite vehicles, meet community heroes, help families 
create fun memories, and raise awareness and funds for Family to Family Connection. 
We are excited to announce that Family to Family Connection’s annual TOUCH-A-
TRUCK® event will be held at Downtown Summerlin on Saturday, April 1st. Over the 
years, TOUCH-A-TRUCK® has grown to become Las Vegas’ premier family event. 
This year we expect to have more than 7,500 attendees and over 80 vehicles to engage 
kids of all ages! 
 
TOUCH-A-TRUCK® was the brainchild of Family to Family Connection, which is a 
501(C)(3) non-profit organization that has been providing free classes and resources to 
families of infants and toddlers for more than two decades. As a result of our program, 
parents are empowered to be advocates for their families and children learn the social and 
developmental skills they need to be ready to learn. 
 
Your sponsorship of TOUCH-A-TRUCK® comes with a variety of benefits and is the 
perfect opportunity to showcase your brand through not only our marketing efforts but 
also through Downtown Summerlin’s promotions. Attached is a breakdown of the 
different options to choose from – all of which provide you with ways to interact with 
attendees and show your commitment to our community.  
 
Visit our website to see photos from previous TOUCH-A-TRUCK® events. If you have 
questions about joining us at this year’s TOUCH-A-TRUCK® or would like to see our 
programs in action, please feel free to reach out to Jillyn Matthiesen at 702.234.0700. 
You can also scan and email the attached sponsorship confirmation form to 
touchatruck702@gmail.com no later than February 15th. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kammy Bridge 
Event Chair 
 
 
TOUCH-A-TRUCK® is a registered trademark of Family to Family Connection. 
Family to Family Connection is a 501(C)(3) organization - TAX ID 88-0397827 
 

Family to Family Connection, ISD 13 
Cambridge Community Center 

3900 Cambridge Street, Suite 107 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 

                   Phone (702) 870-9583     
Jenniferf2f@hotmail.com 
www.family2familylv.org 
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